
From: Paul Drury
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of Covid Powers to 31/10/22
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:40:10 AM

Please add me to the objection of extension of powers regarding covid until the end of October 2022.  I do not
wish for this to be passed.

I have had all vaccinations advised and still was able to contract covid. I realise that this may have reduced the
severity, however, I believe that we each have the right to choose what we feel is best for us as individuals.
Many unvaccinated choose to do this due to personal underlying existing medical conditions. 

I believe and support that it is now time to get on with living like the rest of the world, without exclusion.

Once again, I reiterate that I do NOT support the Extension of Government Powers in relation to Covid.

Dianne Drury

Sent from my iPhone
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